Harvard Law School Spring Course Open to Cross-Registrants: Art of Social Change: Child Welfare, Education, & Juvenile Justice
 
Harvard Law School welcomes students from across the University who are interested in children’s issues and/or social change strategies more generally to enroll in the Youth Advocacy and Policy Lab (Y-Lab) course, formerly the Child Advocacy Program (CAP), Art of Social Change: Child Welfare, Education, & Juvenile Justice.
 
Through this lecture-series course, students will hear from leading experts in the fields of child welfare, education, and juvenile justice who are doing cutting-edge work to advance children’s rights through law, policy, research, social entrepreneurism, and more.  Students will discuss and debate timely issues; analyze different approaches to creating meaningful change; and have opportunities to speak informally with guest speakers and Y-Lab faculty.
 
Class meets Mondays 1:30-3:30 PM during spring 2023.  All interested students should attend the first class on January 23.  Cross-registration opens January 9, and closes January 27.  Space in the course is limited, and students will be admitted on a first-come, first-served basis.
 
To cross-register, non-HLS students should follow the instructions on the Harvard Law School Cross-Registration Page.
 
To learn more, visit the Y-Lab website and our Art of Social Change course page (with links to the spring 2023 speaker schedule and more).  Additional links, with more information, will be added over the coming weeks so please check this site regularly. 
 
Email cap@law.harvard.edu with any questions.

